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It is difficult to believe that we are already one month into the second semester.  On 

January 18th, we honored over 120 students who received a 4.0 G.P.A. for the first 

semester at our Excellence Assembly & Pep Rally!  It is very difficult to earn a 4.0 G.P.A. at 

The Castle, and we appreciate all of the effort these students applied to their classwork. 

Look for these students names as well as other honor roll students listed later in this 

newsletter! Many of these students are also active in extracurricular activities, clubs and 

athletics. We honored students in both athletics and activities who represented The Castle 

at the state level this fall and last spring.  

NEW DATE FOR PARENT TEACHER CONFERENCES 

Our first Parent Teacher Conference of Semester 2 has been moved to WEDNESDAY, 

MARCH 6 due to multiple conflicts with athletics AND activities going on in February. We 

will be utilizing our individual room format for this conference. We will also be holding our 

AP night as well. Conferences will be held from 4:00pm - 8:00pm. 

EXCELLENCE ASSEMBLY ON FRIDAY, 
JANUARY 18th 

We will have our Excellence Assembly on Friday, January 18th to honor the 
academic excellence and activity excellence for our students during the 1st 
semester. This will also include our 4.0 recognition for students receiving a 4.0 
during the first semester of classes. 

This will also include a pep assembly as we prepare to play Greeley West. 

We will utilize a modified bell schedule for this day. More information will follow 
as details are solidified. 

NO SCHOOL MONDAY, FEBRUARY 4TH  

There will be NO SCHOOL on Monday, February 4th. Teachers and Staff will be in 

professional development all day. School will resume on Tuesday, February 5th at 8:00am. 

NO SCHOOL MONDAY, FEBRUARY 18TH 

There will be NO SCHOOL on Monday, February 18th in observance of President’s Day. 
School will resume on Tuesday, February 19th at 8:00am. 
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SPRING SPORTS NIGHT TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 19TH 

We will be holding our spring sports night on Tuesday, February 19 at 6:30pm in the Greeley Central Library. 

You will be able to meet the coaches, get preliminary schedules, and go over training rules and 

expectations. 

SPRING SPORTS START MONDAY, FEBRUARY 25th 

Did you register your student for a spring sport? If not, time is running out. 

Sports registration will be done ONLINE again this year. Sports registration for SPRING SPORTS is now open. 
Registration links are now active for Spring sports for the 2018-19 school year! 
Spring sports at Greeley Central include: 

· Girls Tennis 

· Baseball 

· Girls Soccer 

· Track & Field (boys & girls) 

· Boys Swimming (must register at West) 

You can contact Greeley Central's Activities director, Mitchell Stine (mstine@greeleyschools.org), or Sue 
Barnes in the Athletics/Activities office at 970-348-5004 with questions pertaining to spring sports. We are 
no longer using Family ID so to register, follow the link below to go to the sports registration page directly: 
 https://greeleycentral-ar.rschooltoday.com/ 

All students will need to create a new account this year. Parents will need to follow the link above, create a 
new account, and then register your student(s) for each sport the student wishes to participate for the 
SPRING. Make sure all of your contact information as well as your insurance information and physical is up 
to date and not expired. If your student has already registered for a fall or winter sport, just log into the 
school site (see link above) and register your student for the next sport. 

Physical forms can be found on our Athletics page under the Sports Registration & Supplemental Files 
section or in the Main Office. 

PLEASE NOTE that we suggest that you DO NOT USE YOUR CELL PHONE to register and we also suggest you 
use Google Chrome as your browser for registering your student. We have noticed that using Internet 
Explorer or Microsoft Edge as the browser will not allow you to continue past the login screen. 

WILDCAT FOUNDATION 

The Wildcat Foundation supports Greeley Central Athletics with fundraisers throughout the community. 
They meet on the 2nd Monday of each month in the Greeley Central Library at 5:30pm. 

The next meeting is on Monday, February 11th at 5:30pm. Come join them as they help support our 
students and teams. The money they raise helps with new uniforms, team equipment, and other sporting 
costs throughout the school year.  

mailto:mstine@greeleyschools.org
https://greeleycentral-ar.rschooltoday.com/
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UPCOMING SPORTS 
NOTE: Dates, times & locations subject to change. See the Athletic Web Page by clicking HERE for updates. 

https://www.northernconferenceco.org/public/genie/467/school/3/
https://www.northernconferenceco.org/public/genie/467/school/3/
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AP CLASSES 

The next few months are an important time for our AP program at Greeley Central.  It’s hard to believe, but 

by the end of the month, discussions will begin about classes for the 2019-2020 school year! The lifeblood of 

our AP program is the simple act of students registering for an AP class.  The 22+ AP classes that are offered 

at Greeley Central are made possible by students. 

Taking an AP class is a great way to challenge yourself academically and show colleges that you are serious 

about your education. Since AP courses are rigorous and require you to study for a comprehensive exam, they 

teach you skills that will help you in college classes. According to College Board, students who take AP exams 

get higher grades in college than those with similar classes who don’t take AP exams. 

This year we offered the AP Capstone program. This is a diploma program from College Board designed to 

equip students with skills in research, teamwork, collaboration, and communication skills increasingly valued 

by colleges. To earn the AP Capstone diploma, students will take AP research, AP Seminar, 4 AP classes of 

their choice, and score a 3 or higher on each exam. AP seminar was offered this year for sophomores and 

juniors who want to pursue this prestigious opportunity. 

Click this link to find out more information on the Capstone program: 

https://apcentral.collegeboard.org/courses/ap-capstone 

 

If you have any questions about AP classes, on March 6th  at Greeley Central during Parent/Teacher 

Conferences, please stop by the Library at 7:00pm for an AP presentation.  

https://apcentral.collegeboard.org/courses/ap-capstone
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AP TEST REVIEW SESSIONS AT 

GREELEY CENTRAL  

With Advanced Placement testing coming this spring, students in some AP courses 
will be able to take part in the following test review sessions.  Locations to be 
determined.  Please put these dates on your calendar. 

There will also be an AP night during our February Parent Teacher Conferences 

starting at 7pm. More information will be available as we get closer to conferences. 

AP Test Review Sessions at GCHS 

 February 2nd February 23rd March 2nd April 13th April 20th 

AP English  x    x  

AP Math x   x  

AP Science     x  x 

AP TEST REGISTRATION 

Students will register for AP exams mid-February in their AP classes.  A student’s signature to take the exam 

will insure one will be ordered.  If a student signs up to take the exam, they have committed to a $15 non-

refundable fee per test.  AP exams cost $94 per test.  The AP Capstone program, which includes AP Research 

& AP Seminar classes, has a different AP exam fee associated with them. The cost for each of these exams is 

$142 per test. As with the other AP exams offered, the Capstone exams have a $15 non-refundable fee per 

test.  

Students that participate in the free and reduced lunch program are eligible to have test fees reduced if a 

nutritional services letter for free and reduced lunch is turned in on or before March 15th.  The letter may be 

turned into Nancy Kern in the main office.  Final AP test fee payments are due to the Greeley Central Finance 

Office by March 15th. See Nancy Kern with payment questions/concerns. 

SAT WITH ESSAY TEST (JUNIORS) 

ATTENTION ALL JUNIORS: This year the Colorado Department of Education has asked that we send out 
information concerning the optional SAT with Essay test. Some colleges may specifically require this test as a 
part of the admission process (we recommend that you confirm admission policies with your college of 
choice). 

This information can be found on our school's webpage or you can review this brochure concerning this SAT 
with Essay test. The deadline to register for this test is February 12th, 2019. 

If you have any further questions or concerns, please contact Mr. Scribbick at sscribbick@greeleyschools.org 

or call (970) 348-5000. 

https://www.greeleyschools.org/cms/lib/CO01001723/Centricity/Domain/28/sat-essay-flyer.pdf
mailto:sscribbick@greeleyschools.org
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SENIOR ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Most scholarships are due at the end of February so please look in the Senior Google Classroom to see 

upcoming scholarships or sign up to UNIGO to search for more. 

If you haven’t done any of these, please stop by the College Center 

in room 226 on Tuesday and Thursdays. 

Parents:  If your senior has not yet applied for the FAFSA (Free 

Application for Federal Student Aid), they should do so during ASAP. 

Scholarship applications began opening in January, and many 

schools will not process applications if the FAFSA isn't complete.  Go 

to www.fafsa.ed.gov.  You will need 2017 taxes for you and your senior (if applicable). 

FAFSA is due March 1st. 

We will have a FAFSA help night on Thursday, February 21st in the Greeley Central Library Lab from 

5pm-8pm. 

 

We will be having an “I LOVE MY FUTURE DAY” on February 14th. This will be an all day event where 

students will have the opportunity to finalize all post-secondary goals for the year. 

BRIGHT FUTURES GRANT PROGRAM 

The Bright Futures program was designed with one objective in mind–strengthening the vitality of the Weld 

County community through its workforce. By nurturing and supporting our young generation, we are building 

a strong foundation for a stable economy. Understanding the importance of trade skills as well as academic 

skills, the Board of Commissioners designed the program to financially assist students who pursue post-

secondary education or training from an accredited higher-education institution or certified training program. 

The program is funded by taxpayers for qualifying Weld County residents who have graduated from high 

school, GED recipients and honorably discharged U.S. Veterans, after 2016. Qualified and accepted recipients 

receive financial assistance for pursuing post-secondary education or training from a Title IV accredited higher 

education institution or certified training program. 

For more information go to http://www.brightfuturesco.com. Please see flyer later in this newsletter.  

http://www.fafsa.ed.gov/
http://www.fafsa.ed.gov/
http://www.brightfuturesco.com/
http://www.brightfuturesco.com/
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ARTS MAGNET PROGRAM 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

February 1-2: All State Choir 

February 9: Big Band Boogie Ball, UNCO Ballroom 

February 11: Combine League Honor Band @ UCCC, 7pm 

February 27: Combined league Honor Choir and Orchestra @ UCCC, 7pm 

March 1: Youth Art Month District/City ART WALK, DT Greeley 5-8pm 

Music News: 

·  Mr. Green and his 3 All-state winners: Jaeda Shackley, Brian Davis,  will head to All State Choir in 

Colorado Spring in early February.  

·  5 Students have been accepted in to the Combined League Honor Choir on Thursday February 21 

including: Brian Davis and Eliana Mascarenas 

·  Leona Armagost Tyler Lawrence was accepted as first violinist for the Combined League Honor 

Orchestra.  

·  The following students participated in the Combined League Honor Band: Grace Patrick, Jack 

Mathews,, Madrigal Frederick-Law, Freddy Ochoa, Indigo Parlin, Gabe Rivera, Casbah Parlin, Hannah 

Griffin 

·  The following Students participated in All City Honor Band: Madrigal Frederick-Law, Seleta 

Montemayor, Jasalyn Reyes, Grace Patrick, Indigo Parlin, Eliana Mascarenas, Kaylee Carbajal, Gabe 

Rivera, Jack Mathews, Katerina Hintz, Adam Rotter, Hannah Griffin, Armando Flores, Julia Guerrero, 

Yolanda Gaspar, Rudi Herrig, Casbah Parlin, Adrian Magdaleno. 

·  Freddy Ochoa was accepted in to the CSU Honor Band! 

·  Brian Davis was selected to perform his Individual Event, Solo Song in the Showcase at the Colorado 

Thespian Convention! 

Visual Arts News: 

·  Join us in Downtown Greeley on Friday March 1 (open from 5-8) for what is becoming one of the 

biggest and best city art exhibits.  Greeley’s elementary, middle, and high schools join forces for The 

Youth Art Walk 2019 event that features art exhibits based on the theme of MUSIC at many of the 

local businesses.  There will also be Pop-Up dance performances at The Dance Conservatory 813 8th St, 

as well as music performances from a variety of groups. 

Visit the website: http://www.greeleyyouthart.com/ for maps and details. 

·  Be on the lookout for an upcoming trip to Denver Art Museum in early April 

http://www.greeleyyouthart.com/
http://www.greeleyyouthart.com/
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ARTS MAGNET PROGRAM Continued 

Theatre and Dance News: 

·  Thespian Troupe #657 had 40 students participate in the Colorado State Thespian Convention.  Brian 

Davis was awarded a spot in the coveted  

·  Tickets go on sale March 4 for our spring musical : BARNUM.  The show runs 2 weekends this year: 

March 28-30 @ 7pm  and April 4-6 @ 7pm with a special matinee at 3pm under the BiGtOp outside.  

This will be paired with a community carnival in the student parking lot.  The following field trips are 

coming up: 

·  UNCO’s High School Day- Drama Fest on Friday March 1  9-4pm (permission slips to follow) 

·  The Dance I class will be performing at the Big Band Boogie Ball and the Youth Art Month event.  

HOSA STATE 

Greeley HOSA will be sending 12 students to Denver to compete at the HOSA State Leadership 

Conference. The students will be competing against other HOSA chapters in Colorado in events ranging 

from Public Health to Anatomy in Clay to Medical Math. GO HOSA! 



 

 
 

  Page  11 February 2019         Greeley Central High News 

UPCOMING SPORTS 
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UPCOMING SPORTS 
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UPCOMING SPORTS 
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UPCOMING SPORTS 


